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REGISTRATION DATA 

We are not ready to release figures on registration. These 
will be available in next week's bulletin. The new students, both 
transfers and freshmen, are registering today. This group seems to 
be about the same size as last year. 

There will be no opportunity for students to register on Friday 
and Saturday. Monday, the 19th, will be the final opportunity for 
late-comers to register. These who come late will start their reg­
istration at the Registrar's Office then follow the customary rou­
tine. 

Please require all students to identify themselves for your 
class by the little pink "Student Enrollment Card" with your course 
shown, (when you are in doubt regarding approval for attendance.) 

The Preliminary Class Rolls will be available in about another 
week. Watch for them and give all the help you can where adjustments 
are needed. 

No "drops, adds or changes" are to be made until Monday, Sept­
ember 19. These must be confined to Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday, 
the 19th, 20th and 21st. 

If students have not paid their account and fully completed 
their enrollments by the 21st they will not be considered in school. 

CLASSES BEGIN 

MWF classes will begin Friday, the 16th and 
TTS classes will begin Saturday, the 17th. 

FIRST GENERAL FACULTY MEETING 

The entire faculty will meet in the old Auditorium at 11:00 AM 
Saturday, September 17. Please be present. 

FORMAL CONVOCATION 

Classes are to be dismissed at 9:40 AM Monday, September the 
19th, for the formal Co:1vocation in the new auditorium of the Fine 
Arts Building at 10:00 AM. All staff members are to assemble in 
front of the new auditorium at 9:45 AM for the academic procession 
which must reach the platform and be seated by 10:00 AM. 

Dr. Morgan and Dr. Hewatt are the marshals. Dr. Nunn and Dr. 
Spain are the flag-bearers. 

Wear academic regalia if you have it. 

Jerome A. Moore, Dean Add Ran College 
of Arts and Sciences, for the Convocation 
Committee. 
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FACULTY SOCIAL ACTIVITY 

On Tuesday evening, September the twentieth, the faculty will 
honor its new members at an informal Open House in Foster Hall. All 
Faculty members are urged most cordially to come greet and be greet­
ed. The hour is from eight until nine o'clock. 

I1ary Beth Scott, Chairman 
Faculty Social Activities

The attention of all faculty and staff members is invited to 
the fact that they may purchase season tickets at a specially re­
duced price for the five major productions to be presented by the 
Drama Division of 0he School of Fine Arts. The season ticket is 
priced at $3.00 for off-campus patrons and $2.50 for wives of 
regularly enrolled students. Single admission is$ .75. Faculty 
and staff members may secure a personal season ticket for 2.50, and 
a second season ticket for wife (or husband) for $1.00. All prices 
quoted include tax. 

Tith the fall season we will have the opportunity to utilize 
the splnndid new Little Theatre in the new Fing Arts Building. 
Thus, the drama staff is in a position to present elaborate and 
finished productions in a theatre offering superior seating, visi­
bility, and general comfort. 

For 1949-50 the following major productions are scheduled: 

YOU CAN'T TAKE IT WITH YOU - - Oct. 24-29, 1949 
BURNING EMBERS - - - - - - - - - - Dec. 5 -10, 1949 
THREE SISTERS 

____ - - - - Feb. 20-25, 1949 
LIFE WITH FATHER - - - - - - - Mar. 20-25, 1949 
THE TAMING OF THE SHREW - - - - - pr. 24-29, 1949 

A member of the Fallis Players will call on you during the 
next two weeks to solicit your patronage. In the event you are not 
approached, call Ext. 328 or come to Room 113 C, F. A. Bldg. Your 
interest and support will be sincerely apprec:ated. 

W. R. Volbach
Director of Theatre 


